
A big thank you to all who came out to support our amazing 8th Grade Girls’ Varsity Volleyball
team in their last home game on Monday night!
 
The Cougars defeated OLOM in two thrilling sets by scores of 25-20 and 25-23! 

Their final match of the season is coming up this Monday, May 5th, at SJV.

The girls have worked hard and have shown significant improvement this year.  The coaches are
so proud of each and every one of them - their teamwork and spirit have truly shone through. 

Girls, keep up the great work, continue to shine, and always believe in yourselves - you’ve got this!

Go Cougars!

COACHES AND PARENTS - WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!  SHARE PHOTOS, TRAINING
UPDATES, GAME SCHEDULES, SEASON PLAY, VICTORIES, ETC.  WE WANT TO SHARE ALL THE
GOOD NEWS, EXCITING HAPPENINGS, UPCOMING EVENTS, AND ATHLETICS CELEBRATIONS
HERE.  PLEASE EMAIL PHOTOS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS TO KATE@KBCOOKWEDDINGS.COM.  
INFORMATION WILL BE COMPILED AND SHARED VIA THE COUGAR.

COUGAR RUMBLE
8TH VARSITY VOLLEYBALL





8TH JV VOLLEYBALL

The 8  Grade JV Volleyball team plays THIS Thursday night (May 1st) at 7:15 p.m. at
St. Jude. 

th

Their last game is scheduled for Tuesday, May 6th at 7:45 p.m. 

Come out and support the Girls Volleyball teams and cheer on our 8  Graders!th







Registration is now open HERE!
 

If anyone is interested in joining the golf tournament planning
committee please email sjscougarbc@gmail.com

GOLF TOURNAMENT

https://stjudeboosterclub.com/
mailto:sjscougarbc@gmail.com

